
PTA meeting 27th June 7pm

Attended by Natalie, Vicki and Mrs Norgate. 

● Update requested on funding. Money taken at events and money raised 
this year. 

● Concerns over PTA member numbers – talked about how to raise 
awareness of the PTA to recruit new members. Hemblington do a tuck 
shop or ice lolly sale in the playground every Friday, we could try 
something like this.  

● Natalie to help out promoting the PTA at the new starter morning on the 
10th. 

● Decided on a quiz and chips night 22nd November in the hall at school
● Ice lolly sale at school tomorrow – the ice creams and lollies are currently 

still in the freezer at Hemblington.


